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JYLY 4th - A FINANCIAL SUGCESS - The books have been checked and the
finures look good. To be exact, our net pro©it “or the day was §2,592,.00,
The cooperation and support received from the residents of Colonial Hills
wae greatly appreciated by all the chairmen.

SUMMER PLAYGROIIND PROGRAM - We have received many favorable comments re-
garding the fine program this year. Our thanks 2o to the supervisors, Mr.
and Mrs, Ralph Saboch and Miss Kathy Roche for the many fun-filled hours
they provided our children in this six week period, The average caily
attendance was 140, Also, agll the special events included in the program
had many participants plus many interested spectators.

TEEN-ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE

Record Hops - The Committee wishes to report that this summer's
series of ten Record Hops was enjoyed by some 300 teen-agers of our com-
munity each ueek, UWe feel this attendance record gualifies us to say our
Record Hops were a huge success and were enjoyed by our teen-agers,

Bowling - The Committee regrets that the plans for the bowling league
did not materialize, due to lack of interest among cur teen-agers. How=aver,
we feel sure some other activity can be arranged for them, We are taking
the liberty of forwarding the applications we did receive to the manager
at the Graceland Bowling lLanes. Undoubtedly, some arrangements will be
made' to provide this recreation for our youths who are interested,

INDIANGLA AND SELBY PARKS - We think you will be glad to know that your
“rustees are actively working on a program of improvements for our com-
runity. Indianola Park is being improved to provide facilities for re-
creation of our youths and possibly some of the adults. Plans to install

~ pack stop and blacktop a basketball court are underwzy, weather permitcing

Numerous repairs to the equipment and shelter house at Selby Park
Fave been made to insure the safety and enjoyment of our children,

FALL DANCE - Dur Fall Dance will be held at the Beechuwold Resturant on

\cvember 12th. Make plans early to attend. As Arthur and Kathryn would
say, "To put a little fun in your life, try dancing".

CHRISTMAS LIGHTING CONTEST - Again this year we are sponsoring the
Christmas Lighting Contest. GStart planning now and win a prize!

NOTE - If at any time you have any comments regarding our activities,
please feel free to discuss them with your District Trustee ar your
Association's president, C. Ray Burkhart, TU5-7343.



